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TESTIMONY 
THE LIBERTARIAN PARTY OF HAWAII 

c/o 1658 Liholiho St #205 
Honolulu, HI 96822 

 
January 28 2017 
 
RE: SB 445 to be heard Thursday February 2, in Room 016 at 9AM 
 
To the members of the Senate Committee on Judiciary and Labor 
 We strongly OPPOSE this measure.  It creates lots of accounting work and will impact 
under financed campaigns unduly.  It further shifts political control towards the PACs, 
Corporations, and lobbyists, who make large donations to incumbent politicians.  The rules and 
reporting requirements are complicated enough already.  Considering how few real challengers 
most elected officials face there is no reason to discourage more competition.   
 
 Signed: 

  
Tracy Ryan, Chair 
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